
Foxhall Homeowners Association Board of Directors Meeting 

South Bay Elementary School  April 10, 2018   7:00 p.m. 

 

7:03  Call to order 

 

Facilities Report: Chea Miller 

The contract with Everson Asphalt has been signed and they will begin 

repair work on 42nd court as soon as the weather is conducive. 

Chea will have someone remove the tree in park two that is diseased.  

 

Tom Fluke (4939 Foxtrail Drive ) would like the trail by his house fixed. 

He said there’s mud up to his ankles and it’s a hazard. Bert will inform 

the Trail Committee. 

 

Bert discussed the vandalism that occurred on Canyon Creek Trail.  

MSP to replace the trail signs that were stolen. 

 

Chea confirmed that she sent out the notice on April 10, 2018,  for the 

annual membership meeting April 25, 2018. 

 

Regarding liens, Rob Hoss suggests making Covenant changes first, 

before the Bylaw changes. 

 

The A.C.C.  would like to expand its members to five. They have 

unofficially done this by adding Andrew Kolibas.  

 

7:38 Meeting adjourned  
 


